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 Product Discontinuation Letter  
 
 
 

17 March 2021  
 
 
Dear valued partner,  
 
 
 
This letter serves as a formal notification that Televic Conference is discontinuing the sales 
of the D-Cerno CU (without recording capability). 
 
Televic Conference acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers of the 
intent to exit products to enable our customers to prepare for alternatives and/or to assist in 
their product portfolio renewal process. 
 
While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are eager to supply 
your future product requirements with the D-Cerno CUR:  
 

Reference Description  Replacement Ref Replacement Description 
71.98.0320 D-Cerno CU  71.98.0321 D-Cerno CUR 

 
To serve you best, all inquiries and requests should be directed through the normal sales 
channels or you can contact the Televic Conference headquarters: conference@televic.com 
 
Support including spare parts, technical support and repair: End 2021  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Karel Vanheule 

Product Manager 
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